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Grantham College is holding an open day on Saturday December 10 for any aspiring young table tennis players
who wish to give themselves a good opportunity to become a top player.

Grantham College has some of the best facilities in the UK with some amazing coaching and current
international sparrers and the open day is an opportunity to visit, speak with our teachers about any subjects
you wish to study and have a look at our boarding accommodation.

This will be between 10am and 1.30pm, after which from 2pm to 5pm, Gavin Evans and Natalie Green will be
holding a free table tennis session with some great practice partners throughout.

Grantham is lucky to have some exceptional talents on their books at the moment with the No 4 Junior in the
country (Matt Leete), along with some other international table tennis players and British Para Table Tennis
pathway athletes.

Grantham will try to accommodate any level of player. The programme is rapidly growing and has some strong
links with the University of Nottingham, David Ross Educational Trust, and Nottingham Trent University.
Grantham can accommodate any age from 11-18+.

If you would like to attend the open day, please contact Gavin Evans/Natalie Green on 07453 301990 or email
Gavin on gevans@grantham.ac.uk or Natalie on ngreen@grantham.ac.uk
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